RECEIVED
DEC n 62019

TOWN OF BOSCAWEN

Dear Franchise Authority:

We are writing to let you know that in January, the following rate changes will take place in our
cable system serving your community:

The Broadcast Fee will increase $2.74/mo. Non-promotional rates for Basic TV and Starter will increase
$5.00/month and $8.00/month, respectively.

Details are available at www.hellotds.com/tvupdates.

All customers are being notified of these changes.
Sincerely yours,

Kathleenw Daviy

Kathleen Davis
Manager — State Government Affairs — Cable

Kathleen.davis@tdstelecom.com




